
 

 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
TO:  Police & Fire Commission Members 
 
FROM: Joel Dhein, President 
 
DATE:  March 2, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: March 9, 2023, Meeting Cancellation 
   
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Police & Fire Commission 
which was to have been held on March 9, 2023 has been canceled.   
 
The next regularly scheduled Commission meeting is scheduled for 
May 11, 2023 and we will send out an agenda prior to that meeting.    
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